

June 1950

Dear Mrs. Bliss---

There are two plans

Plan B---Incorporating the decisions made
in Washington June 1st

Plan B---Taking into account the foundation
which you tell me has been poured
since.

The fact that Mr. Patterson did not notify me that the foundation
had been poured---knowing I was going ahead with drawings that would
alter its location---makes me think he attached no importance to
it---being underground.

At any rate---I am enclosing both schemes---since Plan B was
pretty well along anyway . If you think we must follow Plan A,
let me know and I will draw up some elevations for Mr. Steinbraker.

Sincerely yours,

Erith M. Harvey